
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

OW/CO/ADMIN/VISITS/MFL/OXPLOREY9          28th November 2022 
              

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
Your child has been selected by the Modern Foreign Languages department to attend an OXPLORE event at 
Warrington Wolves Stadium on Thursday 1st December.   
 
This is an exciting opportunity for your child.  It will be run in conjunction with TCAT and Oxford University to 
give your child an experience of different languages and cultures.   
 
We will travel by minibus and leave school at 8.50am on Thursday, returning to school at approximately 
12.30pm.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mrs S Woolley 
Teacher of MFL 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name of student: ____________________________________________   Tutor Group: ____________ 
 

I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the OXPLORE event. 
 

Emergency Contact name and number: 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Please inform us of any medical issues your child has: 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: _________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


